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September 30, 2015

Mr. Jeff Derouen, Esq.

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
Post Office Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Re: Case No. 2015-00039
City of Augusta, Kentucky

Dear Mr. Derouen:

Bracken County Water District (“Bracken District”) submits this letter to clarify one
statement contained in Commission Staff’s Memorandum of September 24, 2015.

In its memorandum, Commission Staff writes: “Bracken District stated that it had tried to
settle the matter but that there had been no settlement.” At the conference, Bracken District
advised Commission Staff that Bracken District had submitted a proposal on August 20, 2015 to
the City of Augusta to resolve the rate case proceeding and that, as of the date of the conference,
Augusta had not responded to that proposal. As of the date of this letter, Augusta has yet to
respond.

Respectfully,

Stoll Keenon Ogden PLLC
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